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GREEN CLIMATE FUND
UN ENVIRONMENT PROGRAMME
FEDERAL MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT
DEPARTMENT OF CLIMATE CHANGE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

BACKGROUND
The Federal Government of Nigeria, through the Department of Climate Change (DCC) of the Federal Ministry of Environment, has
received a grant from the Green Climate Fund (GCF) for a project to build capacity to advance the National Adaptation Plan (NAP)
process in Nigeria. The grant agreement has the UN Environment Programme (UNEP) as the delivery partner (DP) for the project,
supporting and overseeing the project implementation. The project entitled “Strengthening Nigeria’s Capacity to Advance the NAP
Process” will strengthen the capacity of the Government of Nigeria at all levels to advance the NAP process and ensure a climate-
resilient development pathway for Nigeria. DCC through the NAP Project Management Unit (PMU) therefore intend to engage the
services of a firm of experts and an experienced expert for the following services:
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